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Release Date: May 14, 2020 
Contact: Marita C. Ford, Public Information Officer 
 
 

RIVERSIDE COUNTY:    
 
 
Amid continued concerns related to the COVID-19 pandemic, and in an effort to 
comply with federal, state and local guidelines, the court will be extending its 
temporary closures through Friday, May 29, 2020. 
 
The court will continue to handle emergency matters affecting public health and 
safety as outlined on the court’s COVID-19 Court Operations website. 
 
We appreciate the support and understanding of the public and justice partners 
during these challenging times. 
 
 
Electronic version available at: 
https://riverside.courts.ca.gov/GeneralInfo/MediaInfo/media-info.php 
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